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Mai Vang

From: Sean Westenhofer
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 8:11 AM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: RE: 1453 Payne Ave-contractor invoice

Contractor didn’t include it on the original invoice. I’m not sure how or why we missed it. 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 8:10 AM 
To: Sean Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1453 Payne Ave-contractor invoice 
 
What is the reason because Marcia prob wants to know?   The photos looks valid.   
 
From: Sean Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 8:03 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1453 Payne Ave-contractor invoice 
 
Recommend for deletion please. 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 3:29 PM 
To: Sean Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Ethan Wirtz <Ethan.Wirtz@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1453 Payne Ave-contractor invoice 
 
Hi Sean or Ethan, 
Please load contractor payment invoice for 
above.  J2515R.  https://legacyapps.stpaul.city/STAMPProperty/ProjectViewer?devDatabase=n&folderR
SN=5331054&folderType=PA&txtCallFrom=summary&userID=Intranet 
 
Work done on 12/12/24 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


